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Consumer Advocate 

Dennis Browne, Q.C. 

Browne Fitzgerald Morgan & Avis 

Terrace on the Square, Level 2 

P.O. Box 23135 

St. John’s, NL  A1B 4J9 
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Dear Sirs/Madams: 

 

Re: Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro - Reliability and Resource Adequacy Study 

Review - Record and Proceeding  

 

This further to our letter of December 4, 2019 and the Board’s Notice dated December 11, 2019 

inviting participants in the Board’s review of Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro’s Reliability 

and Resource Adequacy Study. 

 

The following parties have been granted Intervenor Status to participate in this review: 

i) Newfoundland Power Inc.  

ii) Island Industrial Customer Group; and  

iii) Consumer Advocate. 

 

On December 4, 2019 the Board advised that the record for Phase Two of the Supply and Outage 

Investigation was closed and all issues which continue to be relevant would be addressed in the 

review of Hydro’s Reliability and Resource Adequacy Study. All compliance filings and reports 

from Phase Two which are continuing to be filed should now be labelled as its own report and 

not be referenced as a Phase Two document. All information filed related to the Reliability and 

Resource Adequacy Study should also be referenced and labelled accordingly. 

  

Attached is a contact list for the purpose of distributing paper copies and electronic information 

in this matter. We ask that you review the list and advise of any errors or omissions. The Board 

will update the distribution list as necessary. 
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Parties are requested to follow the routine guidelines for the filing of documents with the Board. 
If you require a new copy of the guidelines please advise. 

If you have any questions please contact the undersigned 

Sincerely, 

/~/~ 
ICheryl'liundon -
Board Secretary 

Newfoundland & Labrador Hydro 
Geoff Young, E-mail: gyoung@nlh.nl.ca 
NLH Regulatory, E-mail: NLHRegulatory@nlh.nl.ca 
Newfoundland Power Inc. 
Gerard Hayes, E-mail: ghayes@newfoundlandpower.com 
NP Regulatory, E-mail: regulatory@newfoundlandpower.com 
Consumer Advocate 
Stephen Fitzgerald, E-mail: sfitzgerald@bfma-Iaw.com 
Sarah Fitzgerald, E-mail: sarahfitzgerald@bfma-Iaw.com 
Bernice Bailey, E-mail: bbailey@bfma-law.com 
Industrial Customer Group 
Dean Porter, E-mail: dporter@poolealthouse.ca 
Denis Fleming, E-mail: dfleming@coxandpalmer.com 
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